
 

 

  

 

 

 

FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION 
 

FAX TO:  Chris Canney; Sherborn Building Dept.  

FAX Nos.: 508-651-7854 

FROM:  Victor A. Popp, PE 

DATE:   October 9, 2018 

NUMBER OF PAGES (Including this one):  2 
SUBJECT:  Barn at 6 Nason Hill Lane Affidavit 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dear Mr. Canney, 

 

It is my understanding that you are conducting a final inspection of the framing for the Horse Barn and  

Apartment unit at the Subject address today, and that as part of this, you have requested we stamp a set 

of “as-built” drawings. The contractor has produced a set of as builts, which are dated June 2, 2018, and 

which are being provided to your department.  

 

The structural aspects of these as built drawings, as well as the originally submitted built drawings were 

reviewed in detail to ensure they met the Massachusetts Building Code (8th edition) and the 2009 IBC.  

We also did a site inspection of the as built conditions of the site on September 19, 2018. 

 

Please review the attached affidavit from us regarding the subject project as part of the process for 

issuing a Certificate of Occupancy for the Subject Barn.   

 

We will send along a hard copy original for your file, as well. 

 

Please feel free to call me with any questions you may have. My cell phone is best at: 781-264-7769. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Victor A. Popp, PE 

   
75 Gardner Street; Hingham, MA 02043 

781-875-1085; Fax: 781-875-1077; Cell: 781-264-7769; email: vpopp@vpoppinc.com 
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